
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF ST. JOHNS 2024 JULY BOARD OF REVIEW 
 

THE TAXPAYERS AND PROPERTY OWNERS OF THE CITY OF ST. JOHNS 
ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT THE CITY BOARD OF REVIEW SHALL MEET 

FOR THE PURPOSE OF CORRECTING CLERICAL ERRORS OR MUTUAL 
MISTAKES OF FACT AS THEY RELATE TO THE 2024 ASSESSMENT ROLL.  

 
VALUATION APPEALS WILL NOT BE HEARD AT THIS TIME.  

 
THE JULY MEETING OF THE BOARD OF REVIEW WILL BE HELD:  

 
Clinton County Courthouse  

City Offices  
100 East State St., Suite 1100 

 St. Johns, MI 48879  
Tuesday – July 16, 2024 – 9:00 A.M 


